
 

 

MRS BROWN 

 

Hi everyone! 

E-learning for inclement weather. 

This school year, for any scheduled or inclement weather e-Learning day, 2 

quizzes need to be completed in order to be counted present for the day. As 

required in class, you need to spend a minimum of 15 minutes on the lesson 

before taking the quiz. 

If you have questions or need a quiz reset, please email.  I am available from 

7:30-3:10 to open or reset quizzes.  Any email received after 3:10 may not 

be returned until the next school day. 

Stay safe and make good choices :)  

dabrown@warsawschools.org 

 


